
Special Visits 

Brigadier R.P. Singh of 15 Rajasthan Rifles visited the Sangrahalaya with a few of his     officers on 

June 13, 2017. He was provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya. On seeing the display he 

commented, “Thanks for the kind providing kind insight into historical perspective of the Mahatma. 

An extremely well maintained Museum and Gallery,” 

      

 

     


